
THINK THROUGH ACADEMY  

 

          PARENT RIGHT TO KNOW NOTIFICATION  

 

ADDRESS: 3232 W THOMAS RD      / PHONE: 623-233-4523       /EMAIL: INFO@TTAHS.COM     / WEBSITE: TTAHS.COM 

                     PHOENIX, AZ 85017 

“Empower new generation learners to become collaborative, critical thinkers 

equipped for lifelong learning in an increasingly global community.” 

10/10/2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s): 

This is to inform you that Think Through Academy (TTA) receives Federal Title I funds to assist 

students in meeting state achievement standards.  Under The Elementary and Secondary 

Education Assistance (ESEA) [Section 1112(e)(1)(A)] and The Every Student Succeeds Act 

[Section 1112(e)(1)(A)], schools receiving Title I funds are required to let you know that you 

have right to: 

➢ request and review their child’s teacher credential. 

➢ be informed if your child is being instructed by a teacher that did not meet the 

requirements to teach in Arizona for four or more weeks.  

If you have any questions about your child’s assignment to a teacher or paraprofessional, please 

contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Najat Benaoussar 

623-233-4523 

nbenaoussar@ttahs.com 
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